
From: Kaya Fraser  

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:27 AM 

To: Stephen Baugh; Tobi Elliott; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila Lironi 

Subject: Support for Scotty Bay Dock bylaw amendment 

 

Hi Stephen and the rest of the island's trust team, 

 

I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record 

regarding application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

This dock project has been approached with thoughtfulness for the wellbeing of the north 

end and the environmental integrity of Scotty Bay, which is already a strongly industrial 

area. With increased traffic on the False Bay dock, and examples already in place of Aslan 

and Tracey's dock being open as an asset for north island residents in emergencies, I believe 

their request should be granted.  

 

Thank you, 

Kaya Fraser 

 

 


